
 

NEWS FLASH 

Friday 13th October 2017 

  

Parents Evenings 
We would like to remind you that Parents Evening for your child(ren) is next week.  If you have not 
yet booked your appointment via ParentMail, please do this as soon as possible as appointments are 
now limited.  If you are having problems doing this, please see a member of the Office team. 

  

Harvest Celebration 
On the morning of Thursday 19th October we will be having a Harvest 
Celebration assembly for the children.  They will be asked to participate in 
donating an item of food; these should be non-perishable, for example tins, 
dried foods such as pasta, rice and pulses.  These will then be distributed to a 
local food bank. 

  

 

 

Harvest Creatures 
On the Tuesday, 31st October after we return from the half term break, children are invited to create 
a creature made from fruit and/or vegetables.  This can be brought into the school hall on the 
Tuesday morning to be displayed.  Later on in the day, the school council will judge the creatures 
and prizes will be given to the winning creations.  Creatures should be made by the children, with a 
little help from parents if needed. 

  

  

Kareen O’Brien 
Head Teacher 
 
 


